
CLERY CRIME ALERT

FONDLING 1/4/2023

On Wednesday, January 4th, 2023, at 2:15 pm, an unknown individual smacked
the buttocks of a female with an open hand as she walked past 3060 Broadway.

If you have any information about this incident, please call TC Public Safety at
212-678-3333.

The Federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act (Clery Act) requires that
Institutions must issue a timely warning for any Clery Act crime that:

● Occurs within Clery geography; and is
● Reported to campus security authorities or local police agencies; and is
● Considered by the institution to represent a serious or continuing threat to students or employees.

To learn more about the Clery Act, please visit: https://www.ed.gov/category/keyword/clery-act
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